

December 29, 2022

Wisconsin Technical College System Office Dr. Morna Foy, President 4622 University Avenue P.O. Box 7874 Madison, WI 53707-7874

Dear Dr. Foy,

This letter is to inform you effective December 30, 2022, I am resigning from my position on the Wisconsin Technical College System Board. It has been an honor to serve on the board, working hard as a voice to showcase and improve apprenticeship for thousands of individuals. I am grateful for the opportunity to help make an impact on our state and appreciate the strong relationships I've developed with Board members, WTCS staff and everyone in our colleges working to improve the lives of individuals.

I wish the board great success in the future.

Kelly A. Toudat

Sincerely,

Kelly A. Tourdot

5330 Wall St., Madison, WI 53718 | (608) 244-5883 | www.abcwi.org